
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
Attached are two quotes from RCE of Valdosta for a new radio and phone system for 911. This will 
be replacing a system that has been in use since 2005 when the 911 building was completed. 
 
Quotes are for the same equipment. New equipment costs will be $310,000.00. RCE’s fiscal year 
ends on March 31st and is offering a reduced amount of $265,000 for the radio and phone system 
should the county commit to the purchase before the end of March, a savings of $45,000.  
 
 
Chair will need a motion to approve the purchase of the radio and phone system for the 911 system 
and commit to  the purchase before March 31 for the discounted amount of $265,000.  
 
Or  
 
Chair will need a motion to approve the purchase of the radio and phone system from RCE in the 
amount of $310,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lamar Ray, 911 Director February 12, 2019 

New Radio/Antenna System for 911 
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